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November 30, 2007 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: EB-2007-0707:  

Ontario Power Authority:  Integrated Power System Plan  
Comments: Phase 1 Issues List 
 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Following from your notice of October 31, 2007 we have reviewed the draft Issues List 
as developed by the OEB.    
 
We believe the Issues List, as proposed, adequately addresses the scope of this 
important review. As such we do not offer any suggested changes or additions. 
 
We look forward to participating in the Phase 2 review. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Chuck Stradling 
Executive Vice President 
BOMA Toronto 
 
 


